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PTL 2020/2021 School Year Committee: 

The fun of PTL never seems to stop!  As we 
conclude this unique school year and reflect on 
the many blessings God has bestowed upon us, 
we also look forward to the possibilities the next 
school year holds.  If you would like to join the 
PTL and be considered for one of the six positions 
on the committee, please reach out to Amanda 
Kotowski and Janet Pesch.   

Tentative discussions for next year’s PTL board 
will start this summer.  For those who would like to 
help with planning for next school year, please 
submit your name as well.  There are 
opportunities to be involved on a variety of 
different levels! 

Keep up to date on PTL Events 

Please “like” the St. John’s Facebook page where 
we post upcoming events and updates:   
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnsracine.org /  
 
Another way to keep up to date is on the school’s 
website: www.stjohnsracine.org 
 

PTL Contacts: 
 

Amanda Kotowski 
akotowski@wi.rr.com 

 
 

Janet Pesch 
pesch@stjohnsracine.org 

 

 

Teacher Appreciation: 
 

“Thank you for making this year so much “s’more 
fun” – This was the fun theme for the gift baskets 
put together for the faculty on behalf of the PTL 
earlier this month.  St. John’s is truly blessed with 
an amazingly talented and dedicated staff! 

 
“An Experiment in Fun” Online School 
Auction: 

Thank you to Cara Shaffer for her hard work in 
organizing this event along with committee 
members Shvaughn Paulick and Melissa Mang. 
As you may remember, PTL was planning to host 
a Wine/Beer tasting event in conjunction with the 
school auction in April.  Due to COVID, this event 
was canceled leaving us with a wonderful variety 
of donated items.  Thank you to all who joined in 
this event. All the funds will be donated directly to 
the science lab! 
 

End of Year Budget Up-date: 

The fourth quarter certainly did not end the way 
we intended.  We look forward to rescheduling 
anticipated events from this spring to next school 
year including activities such as the Glow Event, 
Silent Library and book fair.  In addition, we 
missed out on planned fundraising opportunities 
including our wine tasting event, Mileager’s money 
and two additional dining out nights. 
 
Despite these unanticipated changes, our end-of-
the-year budget numbers are good.  While there 
are a few finalizations to be made, PTL anticipates 
being able to make an approximate contribution of 
$3000 to the science lab (in addition to money 
raised from the online auction).  Thank you to 
everyone for your support!!! 

 

PTL Up-dates: 

 Fundraiser Up-dates (estimated profits): 

o $361 at Jose’s Blue Sombrero dine-out 
nights 

o $1788 from DeRango’s pizza sale 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  
CLASS OF 2020! 

 

 

Enjoy summer break and stay safe. 
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